
 
 
 

Box 363, 227 Wilson Street 
Chase, BC  V0E1M0 

 
January 26, 2022 

 

 
NOTICE TO CONVENE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
 

The Board of Directors of the Chase Curling Club hereby convenes an annual 

general meeting to be held on March 11, 2022 at 1:00 PM, at the Chase Curling 
Club. 

 
The financial statements for fiscal year ending June 30, 2021 will be presented. 
 

Election of officers and directors will take place. 
 

Currently the directors are: 
 

• Don Erno (chair) 

• Janice Winfield (secretary) 
• Trude McMillan (treasurer) 

• Blaine Covington 
• Don Price 

• Gerry Tilley 
• Pete deSousa 
• James Northrup 

• Brock Endean 
• Nancy Fairhurst 

• Ken Nunweiler 
 
 


